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From: Richard Little <richard_little@me.com>

Date: December 29, 2021 at 2:11:10 PM MST

To: Rojyarp@gmail.com

Cc: Nick Delledonne <delledonne.n@comcast.net>

Subject: Re: Rojyar Poozesh at Picasso Gallery & application for additional space on
his propoerty


﻿Hi Mr. Poozesh,
I am in favor of the proposed work that will extend the back of your propety and increase
the storage cacitiy for your framing busisness.  I examined the plans on the DC website so
am very familiar with the proposed project.  Ilive at 1618 Riggs Place, and pass by your
store both form the alley side and from 17th street multiple times daily.
Good luck, and I hope our ANC representatives vote in favor of your project.
Regards,
Richard Little 
1618 Riggs Place NW
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